
 NOTICE 
 

Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization; 
Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) Meeting 

Wednesday, February 26, 2025, 1:30 p.m.  
Conference Room 204, Greenville Municipal Building  

201 W 5th St, Greenville, NC 27858. 
In-person Meeting  

 
 
The Transportation Advisory Committee will meet on Wednesday, February 26, 2025, at 1:30 
p.m. Call (252) 329-4881 or email Jeffery Rashko at JRashko@greenvillenc.gov for more details. 
 
The following items are on the agenda: 
 TAC Chair and Vice Chair elections 
 2024-2033 Metropolitan Transportation Improvement Program (MTIP) Amendment #7 
 FY25 Planning Work Program (PWP) Amendment #2 
 Greenville Urban Area MPO Self-Certification for Fiscal Year 2026  
 Final FY26 United Planning Work Program (PWP) Adoption 
 NCDOT’s safety targets (PM1) or otherwise establish targets 
 SPOT Division Needs Scoring and Draft 2026-2035 State Transportation Improvement 

Program information. 
 

Register to speak during the public comment session either in-person or via Zoom, a video 
communication service, by registering with the GUAMPO Staff at 252-329-4881 or via email to 
JRashko@greenvillenc.gov by Wednesday, February 26, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. Registered participants 
joining virtually will be given an access code and instructions on how to speak at the electronic meeting. 
Virtual callers will be held in queue and asked to mute their phones or speakers until they are called on 
to speak. 

 “The Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization operates without regard to race, color, 
national origin, limited English proficiency, sex, age or disability. For more information on our Title VI 
program, or how to file a discrimination complaint, please contact 252-329-4881 or by email at 
JRashko@greenvillenc.gov.” 


